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Humber Valley’s Meeting Announcement 
Tues Oct 3rd, 2006 @ 7:30pm 

 

Here’s how to the get 
there: From the 401 East or 
West, exit at Keele Street 
North. Turn right on 
Sheppard Ave, and follow 

Sheppard to the entrance to Downsview Park. Turn right into 
the park onto John Drury Lane until you reach Carl Hall Road. 
Turn left at Carl Hall and continue east over the railway tracks 
to the museum, which is on your right. 

 
 
 

Handy Transport Wagon Purchased 
Great news! Gary Del Bel Belluz has purchased a utility 

wagon for use in hauling 
your stuff to and from the 
parking area. We are 
getting a lock for it that 
hopefully matches the gate 
key. If you are the last 
person to use the wagon, 
please make sure you lock 
it back up. Remember – 
driving you car up onto the 
gravel pits area is not 
allowed according to 
Humber Valley and MAAC 
safety rules.  

 
Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Sun Sep 10th   Fall Fun Fly 10:00am to 2:00pm 

Sat Sep 23rd  
Humber’s IMAC Aerobatic 
Competition – 10:00am to 2:00pm 
(Rain Date – Sunday Sep 24th) 

Tue Oct 3rd  
Opening winter meeting at the 
Toronto Aerospace Museum –   
- Club business discussions 
- Live RC flying cockpit video 

Don’t Forget the 
Fall Fun Fly 
coming up 

this weekend!!! 
Humber Valley’s Fall Fun Fly 

Sunday Sept 10, 2006 
10:00AM to 2:00PM 

Come out for some food, fun and prizes at our annual Fall Fun 
Fly. Barbecue and refreshments will be provided by the club. 
Bring out your favorite flyer as we plan to have numerous fun 
events and lot’s of prizes.  
 

Want to fly?               ... We’ve got that! 
Want to win prizes?   ... This is the place! 
Want free food?         ... We have that too! 
Want great sex?        ... Take Viagra! 
 

Bring your friends, your “significant other” and your kids to see 
the show and enjoy our favorite Humber Valley competitions 
and demonstrations. 

Gate and Shed Lock Reminder 
Some vandals have been trying recently to get into the shed 
and managed to cut the steel bracket and remove the lock. 
Fortunately, nothing was stolen. It has been reinforced and 
replaced. So it’s more important than ever to always lock the 
shed and the gate if you are the last to leave the field.  
 
LAST PERSON OUT ... 
     DON'T FORGET... 
          LOCK THE GATE! 
 
 

First Club Winter Meeting–Oct 3rd @7:30pm 
• Open discussion on club business 
• Gary’s new live Cub cockpit videos 

The first Club Winter Meeting is set for Tuesday October 3rd at 
7:30pm at the museum. We plan on having an open discussion 
forum on everything and anything members want to discuss 
about the 2006 season and anything that members want to do 
for 2007. In particular there has been lots of discussion at the 

field about the coexistence 
of helicopter and fixed 
wing flyers and we are 
looking for your input on 
club policy going forward.  
 
Also Gary will be bringing 
in some new video and 
talking about how he 
installed a 2 pound high 

resolution camera in his Cub and will show some amazing new 
video sequences taken at the field. You won’t want to miss 
this. It’s like actually being in the cockpit! 
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Humber’s (IMAC) Competition   
Sat Sept 23rd 10:00AM to  2:00PM 
 (Rain Date: Sunday Sept 24th) 
 

This aerobatics 
competition will be 
open to all HVRCF 
members, and will 
follow the IMAC Basic 
Pattern.  IMAC 
changes the sequence 
every year and below 

is the 2006 version. Members interested in participating in the 
event should contact Dave Sanders or David Plank and let us 
know that you intend to compete so we can make plans 
accordingly. The 2006 sequence has some new twists so it 
should be a lot of fun this year. Also, we are holding the event 
in September so everyone should be back from summer 
vacations and be in good form to compete.  

IMAC 2006 Basic Pattern 
Below are the required maneuvers. They can be done from 
either direction depending on the wind direction.  
 
1. Roll 
2. Humpty Bump; vertical upline, ½ inside loop over the 

top, ½ roll on vertical downline 
3. Half Reverse Cuban 8; pull to 45˚ upline with ½ roll, 

5/8 inside loop 
4. Loop 
5. Hammerhead 
6. Sharks tooth; pull to 45˚ upline with ½ roll, pull to 

vertical downline, pull to exit level. 
7. Figure 9; pull to vertical and pull a 5/8 loop 
8. Half Cuban 8; 5/8 inside loop, ½ roll on 45˚ downline 
9. Immelman; ½ inside loop, ½ roll 
10. One and Half spin.  
 
This year’s IMAC pattern should be lots fun.  We need new 
members to participate. You only need to be an intermediate 
flyer to run this pattern so come out and participate.  
 
 

Your 2006 Executive  
President, David Plank  (647) 438 8191 
Vice President, Gary Del Bel Belluz (416) 741 8181 
Secretary & Treasurer, Dan Paluzzi (905) 303 0500 
Program Director, Pat Knight (416) 225-2687 
Events Coordinator, Dave Sanders (905) 271 3141 
Field Officer, Gary Del Bel Belluz (416) 741 8181 
Past President, Tom Gottlieb (416) 781 3189 

Appointed Positions: 
Chief Instructor, Peter Heeley (416) 921 1392 
Editor, Tom Gottlieb (416) 781 3189 
Web Master, Barry Collingwood (416) 925 6588 
Librarian, Roy Gee  (416) 749 8793 

 

 
Thanks to Humber’s Grass Cutting Team!  
The club wants to express its appreciation for all the members 
that contributed their time to all those who volunteered to cut 
the grass this summer. The field has never been in such great 
shape and now with the City’s help in leveling the field, we can 
look forward to an even better 2007 season. The Humber 
Valley Grass Cutting team consisted of:  
 

• Gary Del Bel Belluz 
• David Plank 
• Jeff Shimo 
• Allan Arthurs 
• Eric Gallas 
• Dan Paluzzi  
• Pat Knight 
• Guy Nicolo 
• Jon Holmes 
• Ernest Dawson 
• Peter Heeley 
• Rick Van Amelsfort 

 


